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Donations Needed 

Are you having a clear out after the 

Christmas holiday. We are in need 

of children’s slippers, PJ’s and   

dressing gowns for our nursery 

home      corner.  Can you help?  

 

 

 

Happy New Year 
 

I would like to wish all our families a very Happy New Year and hope you all had a lovely break.  

Please can I remind all parents of the importance of continuing to wear a face covering when 

entering the nursery. The mask must cover both your nose and mouth at all times. We only 

have a limited stock of face masks and therefore can I ask that you provide your own where 

possible. This will ensure the safety of everyone. 

 

Take care and stay safe. 

Lindsay Ingham 

Weekly School Fund Contributions 

Please can we remind parents that we collect £2.50 on a  

weekly  basis or £15.00 for the half-term. 

The money we collect helps us to provide all the little extras 

for the children . 

You can pay by bank transfer if you prefer. Please ask for the 

bank details. 

Thank your for your anticipated support. 

 

 

Primary School Admission Deadline 

The deadline for applying online for your 

child’s primary school place for September 

2022 is Sunday 15th January 2022. 

Please ensure you have submitted your          

application online by this date, or you may not 

get your preferred school. 

Named Clothing 

Please can we ask that you name all your  

children’s coats and spare clothing. Last term we had a lot 

of coats and hats getting mixed up due to them not being 

named and many of the children having the same items. 

Absence from School 

Please remember to ring or email the school office if your child is going to absent for any reason. 

The telephone number is: 01282-457235  Email: bursar@basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk 


